
MAY 0 9 1985

Docket No. 70-687

Union Carbide Corporation
ATTN: Mr. James J. McGovern

Business Manager, Radiochemicals
P. O. Box 324
Tuxedo, New York 10987

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 70-687/85-02

This refers to the routine safeguards inspection conducted by Mr. A. Della Ratta
of this office on April 15-19, 1985, of activities authorized by NRC License
No. SNM-639 and to the discussions of our findings held by Mr. Della Ratta with
yourself and other members of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the NRC Region I
Inspection Report which is enclosed with this letter. Within these areas, the
inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and representative
records, interviews with personnel, and observations by the inspector.

Within the scope of this inspection, no violations were observed.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosure
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

No reply to this letter is required. Your cooperation with us in this matter
is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Trigaiai S igned Y•
RichardR. Keimig

SThomas T. Martin, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosure: NRC Region I.Inspection Report Number 70-687/85-02

cc:
W. G. Ruzicka, Manager, Nuclear Operations
D. D. Grogan, Manager, Radiochemical Production
C. Konnerth, Manager, Health Safety and Environmental Affairs
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of New York
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bcc:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Senior Operations Officer (w/o encls)
J. Roth
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